
Federal Appraisal LLC will be attending the Wichita Property Tax Conference again this
year from July 29th to August 1st at Wichita State University. The conference provides
valuation and assessment topics for complex industries including utility, energy,
communication, pipeline, rail, airline, logistics and manufacturing. Our own, Chris Olmsted,
MAI, AI-GRS, will be speaking at the conference.

This conference is perfect for both newcomers and advanced professionals in property tax
compliance! Attend informative sessions and network with other professionals in the field.
Don’t miss this opportunity to meet the Federal Appraisal team in person. We hope to see
you all there!

More details of the conference can be found here:
https://www.wichita.edu/about/conferences/WPTC/index.php
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